
STUDENT AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 
MINUTES –Thursday, November 13, 2014 

3:30 p.m. – Room S517 
 

Present: Isralis De Jesus (Student Rep), Stephanie Wilborne, Karen Blake, Yvette Tucker, Lisa Palen, Eleni Saltourides, 
Neph Villanueva, Karla Ekquist-Lechner,  Mark Schnubel, Alison Wang, Laurie Novi, Marian Zerbi. 
 
Guest: Bonnie Goulet, CAPPS 
 

1. Eleni had met with Lauren Friedman and Bonnie Goulet and decided that SAC members needed to meet 
again to discuss the implementation of the survey.  The meeting was devoted to discussing, revising, and 
collaborating with CAPPS who have also been planning to distribute a very similar survey for students about 
their advising experiences on campus.  A shortened/combined version of both the SAC and CAPPS surveys 
was created and tentatively agreed upon.  The next step is to go back to Lauren in IR help create the survey. 
 

2. Next SAC meeting: Dec. 4th, 2014 at 3:30pm 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Eleni Saltourides, SAC Chair 

 


